
1 Legal Notice – MAPC-DOER-13 

The Metropolitan Area Planning Council (“MAPC”), pursuant to M.G.L. c. 7 § 22B and M.G.L. 30B, is 

seeking proposals from qualified Respondents to supply wireless controls for LED streetlights to the 

Town of Dracut. The Town of Dracut is the awarding authority. A contract will be awarded to the most 

highly advantageous responsive and responsible Respondent. This will be determined by evaluating 

Respondents against the quality requirements and evaluation criteria set out in the RFP, and by 

considering the prices offered. The Respondent identified as offering the most advantageous 

proposals against these factors will be awarded a contract. 

The Request for Proposals (“RFP”) may be obtained from MAPC, by contacting Patrick Roche, by 

email at proche@mapc.org on or after Wednesday March 28, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. Proposals are due 

at 4:00 p.m., Thursday April 12, 2018 at MAPC, 60 Temple Place, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 02111. 

Price and technical proposals must be submitted separately, sealed, and clearly marked. Late 

proposals will not be accepted. 

MAPC reserves the right to cancel all or part of this solicitation and to reject in whole or part any and 

all proposals. No bid deposit is required. 
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